
 
 
 
 
Dear TCS Parents, 
 
I am pleased to share with you that we have been making great progress with our 
Head of School (HOS) search. At Open House I announced that we had retained our 
search consultant, Jim Adare, and that we were working on forming our Search 
Committee. Over the past several weeks, we finalized the Search Committee, 
announced the dedicated Head of School Search web page on our website, and Jim 
conducted several on-campus meetings over the course of two days with our Search 
Committee and other stakeholders. All of the meetings went very well and were 
extremely beneficial to the process. Following the meetings, Jim went to work on the 
Head of School Opportunity Profile, worked with the Search Committee on edits, and it 
has been finalized. The profile is available for review on our HOS search webpage. This 
page will continue to be updated as we progress in our search process and have 
important news to share. 
 
Jim Adare has been getting the word out about our HOS opportunity through his 
network and has pre-screened many applicants already. He has recommended 8 
applicants to the Search Committee for their review and the Committee is scheduled to 
meet Friday to determine which of those 8 to host for initial interviews. We are looking to 
conduct those interviews sometime between October 27th-29th. 
 
We continue to be pleased with the way things are moving along and we are on track 
with our anticipated timelines. Please continue to keep this process, those leading it, 
and our school community as a whole in your prayers. When I pause, take a step back 
from my daily grind and choose to be present, God never fails to reveal to me that The 
Christ School is, without a doubt, a very special place to be a part of. 
 
With Gratitude, 

 
Jennifer Bostedo 
Board of Trustees, Chair 

http://thechristschool.org/about-tcs/head-of-school-search/

